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Graduation News

We are delighted to announce the Graduation date for all Technicians who completed the IPU
Pharmacy Technician course in 2020, 2021 and 2022 on 20 November in the Royal Dublin
Society (RDS), Ballsbridge, Dublin 4.

 

The invitations to all the graduates will go out shortly with more information.
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